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Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 6/29/92 / a 
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The A.O.U. held its national convention in Ames the latter 
part of last week, and some of the birds seen on the field 
trips were BELL’S VIREO and WILLOW FLYCATCHER at Doolittle 

Prarie north of Ames, and SEDGE WREN at Tieg’s Marsh, both 
in Story County. A COMMON LOON and ten BLACK TERNS were at 
Little Wall Lake in Hamilton County. In Boone County at 
Ledges State Park where the two creeks join, there were two 
YELLOW-THROATED WARBLERS, a CAROLINA WREN, VEERY, and 

LOUISIANA WATERTHRUSH. Where the creek? enters the Des 
Moines River, a PILEATED WOODPECKER and BROAD-WINGED HAWK 

were spotted, and a quarter mile south of there along the 
park road, a NORTHERN PARULA and three LARK SPARROWS were 
present. Elsewhere in the central in Story County on the 
28th, at Hendrickson Marsh, a WHITE PELICAN, adult 
BLACK-CROWNED NIGHT HERON, an OSPREY, and five LESSER 

YELLOWLEGS were observed, and two miles east of Collins, two 
adult and two young UPLAND SANDPIPERS have been seen almost 
daily in recent days. In Tama County, the family of four 
SANDHILL CRANES was seen once again at Otter Creek Marsh on 
the 25th. Look south from the area where R Street and county 

road E-66 intersect, which is about 1.1 miles southeast of 
highway 30. 

In the northwest in Kossuth County, the shorebirds are 
returning, as four species, including a BAIRD’S SANDPIPER 
were in flooded bean fields east of West Bend on the 28th. 

In the southeast in Johnson County, just south of the 
causeway at Lake MacBride State Park, an ORCHARD ORIOLE and 
an OSPREY were seen on the 25th. Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
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